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We are rapidly heading towards the end of the term.  Please ask us if you have any questions. 
We continue to use Facebook as a daily means of communication and newsletters during the term.  Please 
remember to check out the monthly Headteacher blog on our web site. 
 
Diary of a Disciple: 
Y3 – Y6 are enjoying the follow up sessions on a Monday.  The sessions are similar to Together Time, with arts 
and crafts loosely based on the gospels.  All KS2 pupils are welcome. 

 
Thanks you for your support we raised £204.00, a brilliant amount for such a small school. 
 
On Thursday 21st March, Y1 and 2 will be taking their turn at the bouldering wall.  On Thursday 28th 

March we return to our normal swimming sessions for Y1-Y4. 
 
On Wednesday 27th March, EYFS - Y2 will be going to The Centre for Life in Newcastle.  A separate letter has 
been sent out to parents.  Please make sure they are wearing full school uniform, sensible shoes and have a 
coat. 
 
On Friday 29th March, we would like to invite all our Mothers or Carers to come and have a cuppa and scone 
with us.  This will take place from 9-10.30am.  The children will visit the hall in class groups, as well as help to 
bake the scones. 
 
On Tuesday 2nd April, Y3 and 4 will be visiting Dynamic Earth in Edinburgh.  A separate 
letter has been sent out to parents.  Please make sure the children are wearing full school 
uniform, sensible shoes and have a coat.  They will also need a healthy snack bar (this will 
be provided if they have a school meal) and their school water bottles.  Don’t forget the 
children return late to school and will need picking up.  Updates of arrival times will be 
given on Facebook. 
 
On Tuesday 2nd April, we are having an Easter Crafts stay and play session for under 3’s.  This will 
take place from 1.15pm – 3.00pm.  Please advertise this for us if you know anyone with a 
younger child that might enjoy coming. 
 
On Wednesday 3rd April, we will be holding an Easter Eucharist service at 9.30 in Ellingham 
Church.  All parents are very welcome to join us. 
 
 
We are continuing to offer After School Club, tailored to the needs of the parents who are actually using it. The 

club will run on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday until 4.30pm.  Charges are on a sliding scale £5.00 until 

4.00pm and £10.00 until 4.30pm.  We will review this termly and continue to tailor our provision to your needs, 

but also to ensure sustainable staffing.  If you would like a booking form please let Kathy know. 

Provision can still be booked on the day, provided we have other children signed up. 

 
 We break up for Easter on Friday April 5th and return on TUESDAY April 23rd 


